
This conduit project has been operational for many years. Review of the project file 
shows no indication of compliance violations or impacts to fishery resources (the project 
withdraws water from the Wachusett Reservoir). Based on the information in our files 
and consultation with MA DFW staff, we would have no objection to this project 
receiving LIHI certification. 
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